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GRANTING HIGH SCHOOL CREDITS AT THE MIDDLE SCHOOL LEVEL 

 The Board of Education believes that it is in the best interest of all middle school students to have the 

option of taking high school level classes if they are willing and able.  

Middle level students (5th – 8th Grade) often are performing at a level that allows them the opportunity 

to enroll in courses taught at the high school level. 

Implementation: 

A. Middle level students taking high school level classes are not considered a high school student 

until fully enrolled at the high school. 

B. Middle level students, who take a course that is also offered at the high school level, must 

complete the course with a passing grade in order to receive credit.  This credit  shall be 

reflected on each student’s cumulative record and high school transcript as a  department 

credit and can be applied toward credits required for graduation. 

a. Should a school district permit accumulation of high school credits prior to entry to Grade 9, a 

student must still take at least four (4) credits of English, three (3) credits of social studies, three 

(3) credits of science, three (3) credits of mathematics and one and one-half (1½) credits of 

physical education in Grades 9-12 to meet State requirements. 

C. Grades earned in high school level courses taken prior to full enrollment in Grade 9 will  not be 

used to determine grade point average of high school grades. 

D. Any course taught at the middle school level for which high school credit is granted, must be 

taught by a high school certified instructor and must include the same content and objectives as 

the high school course. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

   

 

   

  

 


